
GAUTENG GOVERNMENT TO RELEASE 
MUNICIPALITIES COMMITTEE OF INQUIRY 
REPORT  
 

15 March 2021  

 

The Gauteng Provincial Government will host a Webinar tomorrow, Tuesday 17 March 

2021, starting at 11h00am, where MEC for Human Settlements, Urban Planning and 

CoGTA Lebogang Maile, will publicly release the Gauteng Municipalities Committee 

of Inquiry Report.  

 

On September 01, 2019, MEC Maile appointed a Committee of Inquiry led by Prof. 

Trevor Fowler to conduct an inquiry into the state of affairs in Gauteng’s 11 

municipalities based on sound financial governance, Institutional capability and 

effective service delivery.  

 

MEC Maile will be joined by SALGA’s President Cllr. Thembi Nkadimeng; City of 

Ekurhuleni’s Executive Mayor Cllr. Mzwandile Masina; University of Johannesburg’s 

senior lecture & former Minister of Local Government Dr. Sydney Mufamadi, Cities 

Network Governance and Sustainability specialist Ms Noxolo Mahlalela and the 

Committee of Inquiry chairperson Prof. Trevor Fowler.  

 

In line with Covid-19 regulations, only a limited number of media houses will be allowed 

at the venue. Those wishing to attend RSVP: WhatsApp 0609977790  

 

The details are as follows:  

 

DATE: March 17, 2021 (Tuesday)  

TIME: 11:00   

VENUE: UNISA Conference Centre,  

2 Vinton Rd, Ormonde, Johannesburg South  

 

The webinar will be streamed on the following platforms:  



Twitter @GDCogta  

Facebook: GautengCoGTA 

YouTube: GautengCogta 

 

 

Contact:  

 

Castro Ngobese  

Spokesperson: MEC for Human Settlements, Urban Planning and CoGTA  

Mobile: 0609977790 

Email: castro.ngobese@gauteng.gov.za  
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